
 
 

PARISH NOTES – 28thDecember 2022 
HELLO Caherconlish/ Caherline Parish   
  
HAPPY NEW YEAR - ATHBHLIAIN faoi shéan is faoi mhaise daoibh go leir.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all our parishioners for their prayers, support, generosity and encouragement 
over the last year. We wish everyone every blessing in 2023. 

Keep in Touch  - PARISH WEBSITE - Caherconlish – Caherline parish pastoral 
website   http://www.ccpp.ie       
FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK -     Caherconlish Caherline Parish @ccparishpastoral 
 

Link to LIVE STREAM in Caherconlish Church – https://churchcamlive.ie/caherconlish  or parish 
website. 

  
Follow the STAR to Bethlehem! Both Churches have lovely Cribs, flowers, decorations & 
trees and are open daily for people to drop in and say a prayer or light a candle.  
You are encouraged to visit the Crib – a strong Irish tradition. Bring along your children/ 
grandchildren to pray and to ponder that God is with us and for us in this new born baby. 
  
The Season of Christmas continues to the Celebration of the BAPTISM of the LORD on Sunday 
8th January 2023 and we thank God for the joys and blessings it brings us. 
  
No Masses on 2/3/4th January. 
  
Women’s Little Christmas/ ‘Nollaig na mBan’ - Friday 6th Jan - “FEAST of the EPIPHANY” - Three 
Wise Ones come to the Crib! Mass 7.30pm Thursday 5th in Caherconlish.   Masses 10am on Friday 
6th in Caherline. Adoration 10.30am Tuesday 3rd Jan in Caherline & 10.30am Friday 6th in 
Caherconlish 
  
CHRISTMAS BROWN SPECIAL 4 ENVELOPE (SP4) is for the Diocesan Common Fund from 
which the Priests receive their salaries. Thank you for contributing to the Church 
Fund through the weekly envelope system.  We ask those making their contributions on a once off 
annual basis to do so as soon as possible.   
  
The 2023 BOXES of Envelopes with accompanying letter have been distributed.  Thanks to all who 
are help out.  The 2023 Spare boxes are available in either sacristy. 
  
Caherconlish & Caherline Parish Fundraiser Lotto Jackpot €2825: Jackpot increases weekly up to 
€5,000.    Draw each Thursday.   Winner 23rd December — Angela McCarthy, €25 Lucky Dip.  Thank 
you all for your support.  
  
ENVELOPE SYSTEM & CHY3: Please return the CHY3 form which has to be refilled every 5 years. 
  
CAHERCONLISH CHURCH will be closed from Monday 9th January 2023 for approx. four to six weeks 
to allow for the replacement of the maple floor with a new concrete floor and carpet. Contractors 
Damien Browne & Joe Walsh Flooring will carry out the work and it is hoped that the disruption will 
be short lived. 

http://www.ccpp.ie/
https://churchcamlive.ie/caherconlish

